
Public notice 
 

 
 
 
 

 
INVITATION 

 
Public Presentation on the Proposed New Use for the  

Benny Library Building 
 
The administration of the Côte-des-Neiges–Notre-Dame-de-Grâce borough invites you to a public 
presentation on the proposed new use for the Benny Library building that is currently being studied 
by the borough. 
 
Date:  Wednesday, November 25, 2015 
Time:  7 p.m. 
Location: Centre sportif de Notre-Dame-de-Gâce, 6445 avenue de Monkland 
 
At the meeting, representatives from the Head and Hands organization will explain the project they 
have submitted concerning the future occupancy of the building at 3465, avenue Benny. Audience 
members will have a chance to ask questions following the presentation. 
 
La secrétaire d’arrondissement substitut, 
 
 
 
Julie Faraldo-Boulet 
 


